
                                                                                 
  
                                    Queens Quay Revitalization  
                                     Environmental Assessment  
                                               Public Meeting #2 

 

                                         Come be a part of revitalizing Queens Quay 
                                                        

Waterfront Toronto in partnership with the City of Toronto is currently undertaking an environmental assessment 
for the revitalization of Queens Quay Boulevard from Lower Spadina Avenue to Lower Jarvis Street.  This study is 
exploring how to implement long standing City policy objectives including revitalizing Queens Quay into a scenic 
waterfront drive and completing the Martin Goodman Trail which today is absent through the central waterfront.  
 
The project team, along with the City of Toronto and Toronto Transit Commission have been developing design 
alternatives for the cross-section of the street and collaboratively design alternatives have been developed.   
 
We are interested in hearing your views and want to keep you informed about this project.  Waterfront Toronto 
will be holding a public meeting on Dec. 8 to present the design alternatives.  Please join us for the second public 
forum.  
 
Date:             Monday, December 8, 2008 
Location:      Harbourfront Community Centre 
                       627 Queens Quay West (at Bathurst) 
Time:             6:00 p.m. (Open House)  
                       7:00 p.m. (Presentation & Facilitated Discussion)   
 
For more information or to be added to the project mailing list, please contact Andrea Kelemen at 416-214-1344 
ext. 248 or central@waterfrontoronto.ca.  
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